
September 7,2007 

Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
Attn: Sharla Dillon 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, TN 37243-0505 

RE: Charter Fiberlink Interconnection Agreement 

Dear Ms. Dillon: 

Please consider this request as a petition for approval of the aforementioned 
Interconnection Agreement. Enclosed are the original and four (4) copies of the executed 
Local Traffic Exchange Agreement between DeKalb Telephone Cooperative, Inc., d/b/a 
DTC Communications and Charter Fiberlink-Tennessee, LLC. Additionally, we have 
attached the $25.00 filing fee as required. 

If you should have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 6 15- 
464-2303. 

Respectfully, 

Leslie Greer 
CEO 

Enclosures 




































